
Back to school
Dear colleagues,   September is coming, and kids are going
back to school soon. The new school year is a moment full of
hope, challenges and perspectives, but not all children have an
equal start. Therefore, on behalf of the Charity Committee, we
would like to encourage you to take part in a money collection…

Fundraiser
goal

1 000 zł

Scan the qr code with your phone camera or
go to the following address
https://zrzutka.pl/en/8zn7b5

https://zrzutka.pl/en/8zn7b5

